CITY OF

A_lbuquerque

May 21, 1996

Martin J. Chavez, Mayor

Kim R. Kemper, P. E.
Kemper-Vaughan Consulting Engineers
3700 Coors Road NW

Albuquerque, New Mexico 87120

RE:  ENGINEER’S CERTIFICATION FOR ALBUQUERQUE MAIL SERVICE (J14/D112)
SUBMITTED FOR CERTIFICATE OF OCCUPANCY APPROVAL, ENGINEER’S STAMP

DATED 5/1/96.

Dear Mr. Kemper:

Based on the information provided in the submittal of May 2, 1996, the Engineer’s
Certification for the above referenced site is acceptable for Certificate of Occupancy release.

It appears that there is a submittal to the DRB to revise the lot lines for this site. Please revise
this approved plan to reflect the new lot lines so that our files will be up to date.

If you should have any questions, or if I may be of further assistance to you, please call me at
768-2666.

Sincerely,

%A—-

Susan M. Calongne, P.E.
City/County Floodplain Administrator

c: Andrew Garcia, City Hydrology
File

Good for You, Albuquerquel




